
GREENLEE COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
CLIFTON, ARIZONA 

 
March 5, 2012 

 
The Greenlee County Board of Supervisors met on this date in special session in 
telephonic and video presence in the Board Meeting Room, 2nd floor Courthouse Annex, 
Clifton, Arizona, with the following members present: Richard Lunt, Chairman 
(telephonic); David Gomez, Member (Video); and Ron Campbell, Member (Video).  
Present was Yvonne Pearson, Clerk of the Board. 
 
Chairman Lunt called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m. 
 
Yvonne Pearson, Elections Director, presented the canvass of the 2012 Presidential 
Preference Election.  She stated that Greenlee County had 38.88% of the registered 
voters turning out to vote.  173 ballots were cast at the polls and 242 Early Ballots were 
cast.  She stated that Republicans cast 190 votes for Mitt Romney, 132 votes for Rick 
Santorum, 48 votes for Newt Gingrich, 39 votes for Ron Paul and 2 votes each for 
Cesar Cisneros, Rick Perry, Michael Levinson and 1 vote for Sarah Gonzales.  There 
were no votes cast for the Green Party candidates for President.  She expressed 
appreciation to the polls workers who did an excellent job making sure that voters were 
able to cast their votes on Election Day.  Upon motion by Supervisor Gomez, seconded 
by Supervisor Campbell, and carried unanimously, the Board canvassed the returns of 
the 2012 Presidential Preference Election as presented.  The complete abstract of the 
official canvass will appear at the end of this days proceeding.   
 
There being no further business to come before the Board of Supervisors, the meeting 
was adjourned at 8:34 a.m. 
 

APPROVED: /s/ Richard G. Lunt, Chairman 
 

APPROVED: /s/ Yvonne Pearson 
   Clerk of the Board 


